
  

  

 

 

 

Welcome to a monthly report on Pax Dei for Nuba's work with the Diocese of 

Kadugli and the people of Sudan's Nuba Mountains.  

Like what you read? Subscribe to Nuba Bulletin or forward this email to a friend.  

 

http://eepurl.com/hoC_Uz
https://us7.forward-to-friend.com/forward?u=578223d55c2bcab3bccfc0595&id=6c3777f398&e=%5bUNIQID%5d


  

 

This Month: Making Peace 

It is a hot day in dry season, but leaders across Nuba have travelled to the offices of 

the Diocese of Kadugli nonetheless. They've come to learn from Bishop Andudu Elnail 

about how to work toward peace.  

Bishop Andudu has drawn from his education at Eastern Mennonite University to 

create a week-long workshop to help community leaders learn how to become 

effective peacemakers. Workshop participants apply the ways and wisdom of Jesus to 

seek reconciliation and address root causes of conflict after decades of civil war. 

In 2022, Pax Dei for Nuba provided $20,000 to support this effort and will continue this 

work into 2023 so that Bishop Andudu can carry these workshops into conflict-prone 

areas across the region. 

In the workshop pictured above, leaders attended from Christian churches, Muslim 

mosques, tribal authorities, and local government. After spending a day learning the 

theories behind conflict resolution, they spent the second day identifying real conflicts 

in the community and seeking resolution.  

Give to Nuba 

 

https://pd4n.org/donations/donation-form/


  

  

 

[Top left]: Advertising for the workshop emphasizes Conflict Analysis, Mediation, and 

how to understand Secularism.  

[Top right]: Leaders participate in a workshop.  

[Bottom]: New diocesan offices (built through a grant from Relay Trust) provide a 

welcoming venue for community leaders who travel great distances by foot, 

motorcycle, or car.  Support from Pax Dei for Nuba covers food for the week and 

transportation fuel costs, which exceed $25/liter. 
  

 

https://relaytrust.org/relay200/

